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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 1 2'h Street, s w 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
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500 Hills Drive 
P O  Box 7018 
Bedminster NJ 07921 

Tel 908470-2350 
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June 26,2006 

F -2 SAT-MOD-2OOOOlO44OO45 
LORAL SPACE & COMMUNICATIONS CORPORATIOI 
F-2 

Subject: Surrender of Ku-band authorization at 47"WL, Call Sign F-2, File Number 
Sat-T/C 20050626-001 40 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

I write to inform you that Loral has determined not to proceed with construction of a satellite for 
the above captioned Ku-band satellite authorization at 47" W .L. Accordingly, Loral requests that 
the Commission cancel this authorization. 

Please contact me if you have any questions in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

copy to: 
Andrea Kelly 
Robert Nelson 
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